
 

  

Wednesday, 13th September       

 

 

Re: Year 11 Progression Evening 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are writing to invite you to attend our Year 11 Progression Evening taking place on 

Wednesday, 4th October at Airedale Academy Phoenix Theatre.   This special event is for 

students currently in year 11, their parents and carers. Please arrive from 5.30 pm for a 

presentation in the in the main theatre at 6.00 pm.  

You will receive information around the GCSE exam series for 2024 along with useful support 

regarding the application process for 6th form, college and apprenticeship pathways as well 

as key dates and deadlines for the year. Members of the Senior Leadership Team, Head of 6th 

Form Mrs Harrap, Head of Year 11 Mrs. Parker and the Careers Adviser, Mrs Sergeant will be 

on hand during the evening to answer any concerns and offer advice.   

On arrival and after the presentations there will be exhibitors from a variety of post-16 

providers with who you can speak to for further information.  

This is a very important and exciting year for Year 11.  We know that parents and carers are 

very supportive of our students and look forward to seeing you at this special event.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Podlewski 

Assistant Principal 

 

 


